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Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

In our region of the state of Virginia, it is vitally important that we receive additional Medicaid 
reimbursement in order to provide appropriate medical care to the local population which will become at 
risk if they do not receive these funds that they are very necessary.
We reside in a rural area which makes it even more difficult to attract and retain well-educated and 
skilled medical doctors for southwest virginia residents. This will enable us to continue to provide 
comparable, high quality level of medical care for this area. Without this, our stable base of positions will 
become eroded.

I sincerely hope that you we may receive this assistance as we have requested.

Sincerely,

Jin Tillie

Pounding Mill, VA 
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